From: Ann Lamer

To: Coffin Butte Landfill Appeals
Subject: Please reject the republic services expansion appeal
Date: Sunday, September 14, 2025 2:56:27 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

Please reject the Republic Services appeal. The people of Corvallis have spoken. Please do not be influenced by a
Portland PR firm that doesn't represent our city and the people who live here. Thank you for your time,

Ann Lamer

Sent from my iPhone
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